
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, February 5
th

, 6:00 P.M.: “Soup”er  Bowl Party at the church. 

 

Wednesday, February 8
th

: 4:00 – 5:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, February 10
th

, 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

 

Youth Volunteer Opportunity:  Are you looking for a way to earn credit towards your Beta Club 

hours?  The Membership & Evangelism Committee is seeking volunteers to work during the Potato 

Fest on February 5th.  Contact Jane or Lee Stritesky at 235-8493 to volunteer.  Thank you! 

 

********************************************************************** 

 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH SCHEDULE 

For youth through 2
nd

 grade children’s church is held every Sunday. All youth may leave the 

sanctuary following the doxology. Children’s church is held in the Sunday School room across 

from the church office.  

 

Sunday, February 5
th
: Storytelling  Debbie Kendall 

Sunday, February 12
th
: Craft Sunday 

Sunday, February 19
th
: To be announced 

Sunday, February 26
th
: Jr. Handbell practice Lindsey Florence 

 

Youth 3
rd

, 4
th

 & 5
th

 grade meet the 2
nd

, 3
rd

 & 4
th

 Sundays in the 1
st
 & 2

nd
 grade Sunday School 

room. Please note that this group does not meet the 1
st
 Sunday of each month. 

************************************************************************ 

 

Potato Fest:  You have an opportunity for hospitality and outreach on February 5th.  Invite friends 

and potential church members to join you on that day for our annual Potato Fest, a festive occasion of 

fellowship.  Join the Membership & Evangelism Committee in Bish Hall after the Worship 

Service.  Partake of a wonderful meal of potatoes with all sorts of toppings such as chili, cheese, 

onions, broccoli, bacon bits, hot dogs, chips & queso, and more.  A free will offering will be taken to 

support the winter Garden of Eden Ministry. 

 

 

COOKIES FOR COLLEGE STUDENTS 

Let's take some time out of our busy days and remember our kids that are enrolled in college. Next to 

a hug from mom or dad, there's nothing like home-made cookies to offer some of the comforts of 

home. The CWF will host the project of gathering and organizing the cookies. YES...this is for our 

undergraduate students enrolled full-time in college.  NO...you do not need to be a member of CWF 

to participate. Please bring your home-made cookies to the church kitchen on Saturday, February 11
th
 

at 9:00 am. The CWF will provide the containers needed for the cookies. Please call Cathy McCord at 

588-2608 or the church office with any questions. See you in the kitchen on February 11
th
. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

 

----Lester L. Moore, brother of Shearl Moore is recuperating from heart surgery…. Peggy Dunn is 

at Cedar Ridge following a stay at St. Joseph’s Hospital….Barbara Lanthorn is at home following a 

stay at UK Hospital …. 

 

NEW ARRIVAL 

A note of congratulations is sent to Catesby and Cynthia Bramel on the arrival of a daughter. 

Katesby Larkin  Bramel was born January 26, 2017. David and Susan Bramel are the paternal 

grandparents, Doris Riggs and the late Morgan Riggs the paternal great grandparents. David and 

Katie Beach, Georgetown, KY are the maternal grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and their 

families. 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY SUNDAY 

Sunday, February 5
th
 is Community Food Pantry Sunday. Our church is asked to donate soups and or 

crackers. Donations of cash are always helpful to purchase needed items. Please make checks payable 

to Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 

WEAR RED TO CHURCH SUNDAY 

Sunday, February 12
th
 has been designated as “Wear Red to Church Sunday” to promote awareness of 

heart disease in women. A picture will be taken of those who wear red for display at the February 20
th
 

Go Red for Women Celebration that will be held at the Harrison County Extension Office between 

5:00 – 6:30 P.M. 

 

 

“SOUP”ER BOWL PARTY: Everyone is invited to attend our potluck/appetizer “Soup”er Bowl 

Party Sunday, February 5
th
 beginning at 6:00 P.M. You are asked to bring a can of soup to donate to 

the Community Food Pantry and an appetizer or two. 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet in the conference room at 6:00 P.M. Monday, February  6
th
. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet in Bish Hall at 7:00 P.M. Monday, February 6
th
. All members are asked 

to be present. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY: 

Elders: Brett Hines, Jim Snodgrass, Karen Adams, Charlene Dawson 

Diaconate: Cathy Brunker, Ch’m; Tracy Childers, Seth Florence, Judy Letcher, Will Renaker, 

Martha Snodgrass, David Swinford, Tina Swinford 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mary June Brunker, Al Stakelin, Vickie Stakelin 

Communion Preparers: Jerry & Charlene Dawson and Gary & Cathy Brunker 

Sound System: Wayne Stewart 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Sunday, February 5
th
 & 12

th
, 

Barnabas Team # III will meet in the 

conference room following the 

worship service. Elders are Ann 

Bishop, Mary Bell, Rick Dycus and 

Jack Marsh. 
 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR 

 

Feb 10
th

: Nancy Duncan 

Feb. 12
th

: Kurt Burgan 

Feb. 14
th

: Eleanor Kearns 

Feb. 15
th

: Sarah Allison,  

Sherry Judy,   

Jill Stroub 

Feb. 16
th

: Clara Paynter 

Feb. 18
th

: Greg Bolin 

Feb. 19
th

: Marissa Taylor 

Feb. 20
th

: Aaron Howard 

Feb. 23
rd

: Donna Biancke 

Feb. 25
th

: Pam Gaunce 

Feb. 26
th

: Mark McCord,  

Al Stakelin 

Feb. 27
th

: Trevor Lair,  

James Swinford, 

♥M/M Charles Isaac 

Feb. 28
th

: ♥M/M Floyd 

McDanell 

 

♥ denotes anniversary 

 
If there is an addition to the birthday 

calendar, please contact the church 

office by email, 

ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com or 

call 234-5332. 
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Minister’s Message:  

     In our description of people we use different phrases.  I often hear people say about 

dependable, hard-working people, and humble people, “They are the salt of the earth.”  

The Rolling Stones group once featured a song entitled, “Salt of the Earth.” The lyrics 

went something like this: 

    “I wanna drink to the hard working people, let’s drink of the lowly of birth,  I wanna   

      raise my glass to the good and the evil.  Let’s drink to the salt of the earth. Say a    

      prayer for our hard fighting soldiers, give some thought  to their life-risking work.  

      How about a prayer for their spouses and children they keep the home fires burning  

      and still till the earth.” 

      This week we will be examining some words from Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount.  He 

makes some suggestions to us.  He does not say I want you to think about being the 

light of the world and the salt of the earth. He does not say you have the potential to be 

salt of the earth.  He doesn’t even suggest that with a little more sprucing up, you could 

become the light of the world.  He says rather emphatically, “You are the salt, you are 

the light.  You are to be the city set on a hill. “This week we will consider what these 

words mean to each of us.  We will go back into history and remember an individual 

who was so important to our Christian history, a man by the name of John Winthrop.  

Winthrop sailed from England to America in the year 1603 and became the Governor of 

the Massachusetts Bay Colony.  He preached to his people on the way over on the boat 

Arbella.  He talked to them about his dream of building a new society, a city that would 

be set on a hill for all the world to see.  Be with us this Sunday as our sermon will be 

entitled, “Are You Spendsavour Salt?” Don’t forget the potato fest following our 

service of worship. See you Sunday.      
         ……….Larry 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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